
WITHDRAWAL OF SUPER SPECIALITY SEAT

The Medical Counseling Committee has received a letter from VMMC & Safdarjung
Hospital, New Delhi requesting to remove 2 Newly Added Super Speciality Seat Contributed
during the Mop up Round of Super Speciality Counseling. Therefore, MCC has decided to
withdraw the following Super Speciality seat contributed earlier during Mop up Round toward
the Super Speciality Online Counseling 2017 in before processing of Result- Mop up:-

VMMC & Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi

College Name VMMC & Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi

Letter sent by By Principal Email, VMMC&SJH, N.D.

Email dated Letter No. Prin./3736/17 dated 14/10/2017

Course No. of Seats reduced Reduced from … to ….
M.CH. Cardio

Vascular &

Thoracic Surgery

2 Seat Reduced Total No. 4 to 2

In view of the foregoing the above Super Speciality seat stands withdrawn with immediate
effect. As LOP of Newly Added seats could not be provided by the Institute.

Notice posted on 14.10.2017


